Dear Parents.

We would like to welcome you and your child to the Thornhill Park Holiday Break Tennis Camp. Your child is in for a fun-filled, action packed day.

We are strongly committed to safety and security in all aspects of the camp. To aid us in this process, please ensure that your child is checked in and checked out each day. Children may sign themselves in and out of the camp as long as we have received written consent. If you would like this option, please print and sign the attached permission form and bring it to the first day of camp.

If your child has any medical concerns, including the use of an epi pen, please inform the staff upon checking in each day.

We understand the difficulty in organizing your child's camp hours around your work schedule and other daily commitments. To address this issue, we will ensure that a coach arrives by 8:45 am and stays until 4:15 pm every day.

General Information:

Have your child wear play clothes to Tennis Camp. We strongly recommend sending a change of clothing as there is always the possibility of stains or spills.

As children will be participating in energetic activities, it is suggested that campers wear closed-toed-shoes (running/tennis shoes are recommended). **Please ensure that your child is wearing non marking shoes.**

Full day campers need to bring their own lunches. As we will be having snack breaks, please send extra snacks with your child. Extra drinks should also be sent. Please do not send lunches that require heating as the lunches will not be refrigerated. "Cold packs" may be a good idea. Please ensure that your child's lunch and snacks do not contain any nut products or traces of nuts. Although juices are welcomed in lunches, water is the only beverage permitted court. We recommend that you label your child's water bottle with his/her name.

If your child does not have a racquet, we can supply one.

Thornhill Park Tennis Club is dedicated toward providing a safe and fun learning environment. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us by telephone at 905 731 5551, or by email at info@thornhillparktennisclub.ca.

We look forward to a great week!

Thornhill Park Tennis Club

26A Old Yonge St Thornhill, Ontario L4J 8C5

Tel: 905 731 5551

Website: thornhillparktennisclub.ca

Signing In/Out Permission Form

Child's Name	Age	Permission to Sign In	Permission to Sign Out
I give permission for my child Holiday Break Camp from De cannot sign out of the progra	ecember 2	3, 2019 – January 3, 2020. I	

Parent's/Guardian's Name	Parent's/Guardian's Signature	
Date		
Date		